From: Silverman, Adam [mailto:ASILVERM @freepressmedia.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 5:54 PM

To: London, Sarah <Sarah.London@vermont.gov>

Subject: RE: Your request

Hi Sarah,

Thanks again for sending this.

| understand the AG’s Office sent a letter dated May 15 to Paul Engels and Monica Ostby stating the
investigation turned up no evidence of campaign finance violations. The letter was signed by AAG Eve Jacobs-
Carnahan.

Would you send me a copy of that letter, please?

Thank you,

Adam





